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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Tracy Weslosky speaks with
Tony  Sklar,  Senior  VP,  Communications  of  Ideanomics,  Inc.
(NASDAQ: IDEX) about the significant growth in the electric
vehicle  (EV)  sector  and  the  competitive  advantages  of
Ideanomics’ s  that just for starters — provides investors with
an opportunity to participate in two of the hottest trends in
the market right now, electric vehicles (EVs) and financial
technology (fintech).

In this InvestorIntel interview, which may also be viewed on
YouTube (click here to subscribe to the InvestorIntel Channel),
Tony also explained what makes Ideanomics business model stand
out from most of its competitors, how they have broken through
the 1.5bn market cap and specifically, he provides an update on
Ideanomics’ definitive agreement to acquire WAVE. In discussing
WAVE, a leading provider of wireless charging solutions for
medium  and  heavy-duty  electric  vehicles,  he  touches  on  the
vision of the company — wireless charging for EV commercial
vehicle enablement.

To watch the full interview, click here

About Ideanomics

Ideanomics is a global company focused on the convergence of
financial  services  and  industries  experiencing  technological
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disruption. Our Mobile Energy Global (MEG) division is a service
provider which facilitates the adoption of electric vehicles by
commercial fleet operators through offering vehicle procurement,
finance and leasing, and energy management solutions under our
innovative  sales  to  financing  to  charging  (S2F2C)  business
model.  Ideanomics  Capital  is  focused  on  disruptive  fintech
solutions for the financial services industry. Together, MEG and
Ideanomics Capital provide our global customers and partners
with  leading  technologies  and  services  designed  to  improve
transparency,  efficiency,  and  accountability,  and  our
shareholders  with  the  opportunity  to  participate  in  high-
potential, growth industries.

To learn more about Ideanomics, Inc., click here

Disclaimer:  Ideanomics,  Inc.  is  an  advertorial  member  of
InvestorIntel Corp.
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